
 
 

Celebrating 10 years! 
 

The 30th  Avenue School – Q300 
28-37 29th Street, 4th Floor 

Astoria, NY 11102 

www.Q300pta.org 

specialevents@Q300pta.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Friend, 
 
The 30th Avenue School (Q300), a K-8 citywide public school located in Astoria, Queens, serves over 500 
children throughout New York City, including Queens, Manhattan, Brooklyn, and the Bronx. This year marks 
the tenth anniversary of our school. We are writing to ask for your support for our upcoming Carnival and 
Online Auction. The Carnival, which will be held on June 1st, 2024, will bring together over 500 attendees to 
our upper division campus. The Online Auction, which will run from June 1 to June 11, will be promoted 
through social media and email blasts to families far beyond the Q300 community.  
 
Why Support Q300? Your support will help pay for crucial enrichment programs, services, and resources that 
deepen the learning experience at Q300, including the following: 
 

• Visual arts, music, chess, architecture, robotics, film production, math team, debate team, and other 
enrichment programs; 

• Provide funds per teacher, social worker, and guidance counselors for wish list items, educational 
supplies, and resources; and 

• Teacher professional development, such as differentiated instruction and personalized learning 
workshops. 

 

Your gift will also showcase your organization’s commitment to education and to our shared community.  

 
How Can You Help?  Please consider supporting this year’s Carnival and Online Auction with the following:  
 

• Please serve as a sponsor of the Carnival. Sponsors will have company recognition on the Carnival banner 
and/or printed ad space in our 10th Anniversary journal to be printed and distributed in the fall. (Please 
see below for the levels of participation and kindly let us know of your sponsorship by Monday, May 
20th.) 

 

• Please consider donating an auction item, which may include gift certificates or items of value, from your 
organization. Our deadline for auction items is Monday, May 20th. To donate an auction item, please use 
this online form https://forms.office.com/r/fWaFvEuV7b or contact us at auction@q300pta.org. 

 
We hope that you are able to contribute, and we appreciate your support and involvement in enriching the 
education of the next generation! 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
10th Year Anniversary Carnival Committee 
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SPONSORSHIPS 

• FUN ZONE - Donate **$500+** Recognition on Carnival Banner, 1/2 page printed ad in 10th 

Anniversary Journal & Free vendor table at the Carnival 

• PERFORMANCE- Donate **$300+** Recognition on Carnival Banner, 1/4 page printed ad in 10th 

Anniversary Journal 

• CARNIVAL GAMES - Donate **$200+** Recognition on Carnival Banner & 1/8 page printed ad in 

10th Anniversary Journal 

• CONCESSIONS - Donate **$100+** Recognition on Carnival Banner & logo printed in 10th 

Anniversary Journal 

 

Q300 Parent-Teacher Association, Inc. (EIN: 47-2258209) is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.   
Your charitable contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

 


